Roberta DiMezza

From: Kerrie Escobar <kescobar@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 1:26 PM
To: Rep. Donovan, Susan R

Subject: Mandates

I'm writing to ask that you please work toward ending the state of emergency now. We are one of the highest
vaxxed states in the nation and we Rhode Islanders have been extremely patient and tolerant of these mandates
but now its time to end them.

Thank you,

Kerrie Escobar

Portsmouth RI



